
 

24th September 2020  
 

To Whom It May Concern 
 

 Subject: Class II Permissive Change Request 
 

  Applicant: Futurecom Systems Group, ULC 
 Product: DVRS Vehicular Repeater 
 Model: DVR-LX 800 
 FCC ID: LO6-DVRS800 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I hereby appoint UltraTech Engineering Labs Inc. (UltraTech) to act as my agent in 
preparation of this application to FCC for a Class II Permissive Change under FCC 
Rules.  This change is one of many that were approved by the FCC and/or TIMCO 
and/or UltraTech. 
 
Futurecom is making small changes to the DVR-LX 800 enclosure: 
 
1. The enclosure outside features are changing. There are no changes on the 

enclosure inside, only the outside appearance on the ends is changing.  
2. The TNC RF connectors are changing to a different part number.  
3. Two strips of finger stock are added to better electrically connect the internal 

partition to the enclosure. 
4. The front and rear covers are 4mm larger and 2 screws are added to mount 

the covers to the enclosure. 
 
In addition, NPSPAC mask is being added. 
 
All hardware for this system complies with the requirements of 90.247 and it is the 
responsibility of the Licensee to comply with the operational requirements of this 
section. 
 
I also certify that the information provided, properly described the device or system 
for which Class II Permissive Change is required. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tony Bombera, P.Eng. 
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